
From: Sean Wiedel <Sean.Wiedel@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Friday, October 18, 2024 9:32 AM 

To: Richard Superfine <Richard.Superfine@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: RE: Confidential - RE: Ethics Advisory Opinion Request 

  

Hello Richard – 

  

I attended the Openlands luncheon yesterday. This luncheon provided me the opportunity to interact 

with my peers and co-leaders of a variety of working groups at the City including the Urban Forest 

Advisory Board and green infrastructure working groups, amongst others. Key Openlands staff are 

members of these same working groups. This event was organized and hosted by Openlands.  

  

Thanks -- Sean 

  

  

Sean S. Wiedel, AICP 

Deputy Commissioner 

Division of Citywide Services 

Chicago Department of Transportation 

2 N. LaSalle St., Suite 950 

Chicago, IL  60602 

312-744-8182 (P) 

 


